
  2750 Shoreline Drive 
  Victoria, BC V9B 1M6 
  Ph: 250-386-8367 
  Attendance: 250-386-8213 
  Email: shoreline@sd61.bc.ca 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

May 6th, 2025 

 

 

Parents/Guardians of Grade 8 Students: 

 

Re:  Grade 8 Transition Afternoon – May 15 

  

Thursday, May 15 is district transition afternoon. All current grade 8 students will be 

going to their high school for an orientation assembly and tour of the school. Students 

will attend presentations, be led on a tour and have an opportunity to learn more about 

the school and its programs. 

  

Grade 8 students will be dismissed early (at 11:40) to allow students time to travel to 

their 2025-26 high school. All grade 8's are expected to visit their intended 2025-26 high 

school for the afternoon. Most schools are asking that students arrive by 12:45. (An email will 

be sent by secondary schools.) At the end of the afternoon, students will be dismissed 

directly from the high school they are visiting around 2:45pm and they are not expected 

to return to Shoreline.  

  

Students are responsible for making their own way to their respective high schools after 

our 11:40pm dismissal as well as making their own way home from the high school 

after they are dismissed—please discuss with your child how they will return home (i.e. 

Parent pick up, bus, walk, etc.). 

  

We hope they have a great afternoon. 

  

Kind Regards, 
 

Alissa Moore 

 

Alissa Moore 

Principal 
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